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We were so proud of our children this week as they performed 
their wonderful nativity play.  They looked lovely in their 

costumes and the play was both moving and funny, with all 
the little quirks that make school plays so special. 

I would like to thank both staff and parents for their help      
and support with this year’s play, we couldn’t have done          

it without you. 

Next week, we have our Christmas lunch, class parties and of 
course our special Christmas service on the last day of term. 

The service will be held in the lovely setting of St Peter’s 
church and we hope that many parents, carers and friends will 
be able to join   us for this special event - 1.30pm on Thursday. 

After the service, at around 2.40pm we will be releasing 
children early from school to start their Christmas holidays.  

The spring term begins on Thursday 4th January and we look 
forward to seeing you all then. 

Mike Warren, Headteacher 

Wishing you a very Happy 
Christmas and New Year 

from all the staff at        
West Tytherley CE Primary 

School. 


